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3 July 2025  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
The Big Ask 3.0  
 
Last term, we conducted our third annual survey to ensure that we are continuing to reflect on 
students’ ideas and thoughts concerning what is working well in our school and where 
improvements needed to be made.   
 
Following last year’s survey, the students were able to drive some changes in the school and a 
year down the line, we wanted to give the students the opportunity to consider what is going well 
(or indeed for Year 7s what they like about joining us!) and to hear where students would now 
like further improvements.   
 
This week, Mrs Hilton has been feeding back to Year 7-10 students in assembly and we’d like to 
share a recorded message with parents/carers so you can get a feel for what  students told us 
and how we are responding.   
 
You can find the video here: https://youtu.be/i4mUA4JnFsU   
 
We are committed to acting on this feedback and we will continue to keep you informed as this 
work develops. In the meantime, if you have any questions or would like to discuss the survey 
findings further, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Thank you for your continued support  
 

  
 
 
 
 

Mrs Frost-Briggs     Mrs Hilton  
Executive Headteacher    Head of School  
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